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As our 2022–23 club year is nearing its end, let us reflect on the past and look ahead to  
new beginnings. This has been a most challenging year on so many fronts. The board has 
been working diligently all year to bring to you, our members, programs and events that 
are not only informative but enjoyable as well. With much effort, the board has success-
fully changed our programming from Zoom back to in person events. 

In August we held a very successful Health Forum. We were also able to bring back 
our wonderful Game Day. Through the year the board successfully brought to our mem-
bers three Program Meetings, a wonderful four part Lecture Series about Long Island, 
three Advocacy Programs on Abortion Justice, our Advocacy Film Series shared with the 
Hewlett-Woodmere Public Library, and the showing of a film called “The Barn” to thou-
sands of children and adults throughout the country. Our members and friends enjoyed 
a fantastic Broadway Show, a lovely informative luncheon for our Jewish Life Program, and 
going forward on May 2 another fabulous Game Day, followed by our Book Review on 
May 17. On June 8 we will honor our wonderful Susan Fox at our Founder’s Day Luncheon. 

NCJW will reopen our Back 2 School Store once again on August 4th and 6th. 
Our fabulous thrift shop continued to operate during the most trying times 

of Covid 19. Stop in to support this wonderful store. We have succeeded in  
refurbishing our office and thrift shop which was not an easy task. 

During this past year we have continued to support our community projects. 
Recently, it has come to the Board’s attention that students are missing school  
because they cannot purchase sanitary pads when needed. NCJW Peninsula  
Section has embarked on a new community service called the Period.Project.  
We have donated feminine hygiene products to many schools so that a student 
will never miss a day of school again. Our goal is to be able to donate pads to 
even more schools In the future. 

At this time I would like to thank our Board Members for all their hard work, 
giving up so much of their own time to make this year a successful one. 

As you can see we have been very busy this past year improving the quality 
of life for women, children, and families. If you have not been involved this year 

next year is going to be even more exciting. Call us, let us know what your interests are and volunteer to help us 
achieve our goals. My hope is to see many more of our members involved in our activities for the coming year. Have 
a wonderful happy healthy spring and summer. See you soon. 

— Fran Denny
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Message from the President

As you can see we  
have been very busy 
this past year improving 
the quality of life for 
women, children, and 
families. If you have not 
been involved this year 
next year is going to  
be even more exciting. 
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ADVOCACY

Stand Up To Jewish Hate  
CAROLE TOLKIN – VP, Advocacy  

NCJW Peninsula Section is joining Stand Up To Jewish Hate, a new campaign to 
educate all Americans about the rise of antisemitism and mobilize people outside 
the Jewish community to help us address growing hate and intolerance. 

We are asking everyone to post and share #� on social media, using the blue 
square emoji on your phone, as a simple but powerful unifying symbol of solidarity.  

We all know that antisemitism is rising at alarming rates in the United States.  
Yet, new polling finds that more than half of Americans do not believe “antisemitism is a big problem” and nearly half believe 
that “Jews are more than capable of handling issues of antisemitism on their own”.  

That’s why NCJW Peninsula Section is proud to be a Campaign Partner of the Foundation to Combat Antisemitism and 
a wide coalition of Jewish and non-Jewish groups, to raise awareness and empower all Americans to join us to prevent hatred 
and intolerance towards Jews. We need to drive home the message that while Jews make up just 2.4% of the U.S. population, 
we are the victims of 55% of all religious hate crimes. 

Reproductive Rights Shabbat 
MYRA GARBER – VP, Membership  

Friday, February 17, 2023 and Saturday, February 18, 2023 were declared Reproductive Rights Shabbat by the National 
Council of Jewish Women. Many Rabbis across the country support abortion and reproductive freedom as a Jewish value, 
and they agreed to discuss this with their congregations that weekend.  

Temple Am-Ehad in Lynbrook held Shabbat services to present the topic. The Temple was kind enough to invite NCJW 
members from our section to participate. Rabbi Dennis Ross spoke of the history of women’s struggle to control their bodies. 
He talked about Margaret Sanger, who first began reproductive choice for women over 100 years ago, opening her first clinic 
in New York. Sanger founded the American Birth Control League, which became the Planned Parenthood Federation. NCJW 
has often partnered with Planned Parenthood. 

Gina Baldwin of Planned Parenthood and the National Institute of Reproductive Health, spoke about legislation that may 
affect reproductive rights in the U.S., including the overturning of Roe v. Wade and the attack on medication abortions. 

We thank Temple Am-Ehad’s Social Action committee for developing this program and offering it to NCJW. 

Here are a few actions you can take to #StandUptoJewishHate and join this national movement: 

• Post and share #� – an emoji already available on most mobile devices – on your social media channels, 
email signatures, and text messages, alongside a message of support against hate and intolerance. Check 
out this simple guide for how to post the blue square.

• Speak up and share your personal story with antisemitism. 

• Follow the #StandUpToJewishHate campaign on social media (click on the icons to the right) to keep 
up-to-date with #� and learn more about antisemitism. 

• Visit StandUpToJewishHate.org to subscribe to the Foundation’s “From the Command Center”  
e-newsletter to learn more about how antisemitism is spreading online, learn ways to identify and report 
it, and find helpful tools and resources around antisemitism 

Together, we can educate and empower more Americans to join us in the fight to Stand Up to Jewish Hate.

https://www.standuptojewishhate.org/
https://www.standuptojewishhate.org/
https://www.standuptojewishhate.org/
https://www.fcas.org/
https://www.standuptojewishhate.org/how-to-post/
https://www.tiktok.com/@standuptojewishhate
https://www.facebook.com/standuptojewishhate
https://twitter.com/StandUp2JewHate
https://www.instagram.com/standuptojewishhate/
https://www.youtube.com/@fcasorg
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Volunteer Registration Begins on May 15 

1. Go to www.ncjwpeninsula.org/volunteer/  
2. Call NCJW Peninsula Section office at 516-569-3660 

NCJW Peninsula Section will be hosting our 10th annual 
Back 2 School Store on Friday, August 4 and Sunday,  
August 6. This year we are excited to host children entering 
Kindergarten through 5th grade, including several groups 
with special needs. We need more volunteers than ever  
before. There are so many ways to volunteer and be part 
of this special event. Set up the week before, take down the 
days after, or volunteer on the event days. There are morn-
ing and afternoon shifts available for a variety of jobs.  
You must register to share your talents to help make this 
event a great success.  

Ways to Donate 

1. www.ncjwpeninsula.org/sponsorship-donations/  
2. Or print, complete and mail the form below. 

Donation Form
Name _______________________________________________ 
Address _____________________________________________ 
Phone _______________________________________________ 
Email ________________________________________________ 

Donation Enclosed : $________  (All donations are tax deductible)
Checks payable to: Back 2 School Store 
Mail to: B2SS, NCJW Peninsula Section, 342 Central Avenue, 
Lawrence, NY 11559

Mark Your Calendar!!! 
The Back 2 School Store will be held on 
August 4 and 6 at Freeport High School.

100% of all donations go to the Back 2 School Store

$180: Fully sponsors one child – clothing, sneakers, school supplies, books, backpack and toiletries. 
$54: Buys new clothing for one child. 
$36: Buys a new backpack and school supplies for one child. 
$18: Buys a new backpack for one child. 

Donate any amount and we’ll combine it with other donations to give the children everything 
they need.

Thank you to BOMBAS for 
their donation of socks for 
the Back 2 School Store

Sincere thanks to the Francis & Gertrude 
Levett Foundation for their generous  
donation for the Back 2 School Store

RESERVATIONS
❑   Hannah’s Circle  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $360 
     (Includes: 1 Reservation, 1 Full page ad, 10 Raffles tickets) 
❑   Luncheon Reservation with Friend Listing  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $136 
❑   Luncheon Reservation . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $100 
❑   I/we would like to ATTEND.  
     Please make ______ reservations @ $________ each 
❑   I cannot attend, but would like to make a DONATION $________  
Please enclose with your Reservation, your name, address, 
email, phone and who you would like to be seated with.

JOURNAL
❑   Full Page Ad  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $250 
❑   Half Page Ad  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $150 
❑   Quarter Page Ad  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $85 
❑   Friend Listing (Name Only)  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $50 
     Listing Name ______________________ 
❑   I/we would like to ADVERTISE in the Journal.  
     Please reserve a _______________ ad. 
Please enclose or email journal ad to: 
journalad2023@gmail.com

Please return your reservation by MAY 18 to:  
NCJW Peninsula Section 
342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559Founder’s Day Luncheon

https://www.ncjwpeninsula.org/volunteer/
https://www.ncjwpeninsula.org/sponsorship-donations/
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THRIFT SHOP 
WE ARE GREEN
WE ARE TRENDY 
NCJW women have always been trailblazers, ahead 
of their time, caring, bright, and bold, with a hint of 
eccentricity. 

Peninsula Section opened our Thrift Shop over 60 years ago. We were trendy before thrifting 
was trendy. Can you imagine if more organizations followed in our footsteps, 
how much better our planet would be? 

Thrifting is good for our planet, our community, our families and ourselves. 
Many people don’t realize that recycling incorporates more than the typical 
plastic, it includes textiles as well. Thrifting keeps 
clothing out of the landfills. It also helps preserve 
water. Clothing production takes up a lot of time and 
energy as well as using a lot of water, water that we 
need dearly and that we are slowly running low on. 
In addition, it reduces chemical pollution induced by 
creating and buying new clothes. Overall it helps 
reduce our carbon footprint, making our environ-
ment a better place to live.  

Thrifting contributes to our NCJW mission. We 
are truly vested in helping our community. We are a 
welcoming and sage shopping environment. We 
have families that have shopped generation after 
generation in our store. We must be doing some-
thing right.  

And, if the above reasons aren’t enough, we are 
fun, fashionable, and frugal. We can dress you from 
head to toe without hurting your cash flow. We are 
“Bloomindeals”, “Homegoodies” and “Friendlier” all 
wrapped into one.  

We are everything NCJW has always been, caring, 
bright, bold with a hint of eccentricity. Help us  
continue our efforts. Donate, shop and like us on 
Facebook and Instagram. Keep us green and trendy!! 

Thriftfully yours, 
MARCI LAST and LORI GROSSMAN, NCJW Thrift Shop Managers 
www.longislandthriftncjw.com/

Quality before  
quantity” everything 
was made better  
before and lasted 
longer; otherwise  
it wouldn’t have  
made it to a  
thrift shop. 

“Reduce, Reuse, Recycle” 
donate more and thrift  

often to help save  
the environment.

One man’s  
(or woman’s)  
trash is another’s 
treasure” is  
quite truthful.

https://www.longislandthriftncjw.com/
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Francine Denny PRESIDENT   
Fran is honored to serve as President of NCJW Peninsula Section for the club year of 2023-2024. Fran started her volunteer 
service when she was in her twenties. From that time on she has been associated with various Jewish organizations where she 
held prominent positions. Through her daughter Linda, she became interested in becoming a volunteer for NCJW. Among the 
positions she has held were Vice President of Membership and Marketing, Vice President of Fundraising, and most recently Ex-
ecutive Vice President. One of the many new projects that Fran has helped start was the Back 2 School Store which has become 
a major yearly event. During Fran’s presidency she plans is to reignite Peninsula Section’s Center for Women. Fran and her husband 
Arthur are proud of their children and their spouses and their six grandchildren and six great grandchildren. 

Donna Bialor EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT   
I am honored to serve NCJW Peninsula Section as Executive Vice President for the coming year. Since rejoining the Board 2 years
ago, I’ve worked on Advocacy programs focusing on Abortion Justice and Gun Safety and served as Recording Secretary. But 
my relationship with Peninsula Section goes back many, many years and began with the gift of a Life Membership from my mother-
in-law. Times have certainly changed but NCJW Peninsula Section continues to be a leader in our community. 

Hope Coleman VICE PRESIDENT BACK, 2 SCHOOL STORE  
Hope proudly accepts the position of VP of the Back 2 School Store (B2SS). She has served as coordi-
nator of the B2SS since its inception in 2012. In the past, Hope has served as VP of Education and Community Services, and 
chaired several Community Service projects. In 2018, Hope was honored by Todd Kaminsky in Albany as “A Woman of Distinction” 
and that same year she was proud to be presented with the Hannah G. Solomon Award. After the suspension of our traditional 
B2SS, due to Covid, Hope says that she is looking forward to resuming the in-person event. She credits the past and present 
donors and volunteers with the successes of the B2SS and looks forward to working with them again, helping families and children 
who may be struggling economically. Hope served as Director of Child Care Centers, working in the field for over 25 years. Hope 
and her husband Michael are very proud of their children Grey and Joanna, son-in-law Josh, and grandchildren Allison and Jacob.

Renee Fischer VICE PRESIDENT, COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Renee is VP of Community Service - a job she enjoys enormously. She is hopeful that the coming year will bring a return of the 
many functions of her department. She is especially hopeful that the Period. Project will grow and become a vital part of our 
section. In the past, Renee has served as Vice President of the Thrift Shop and of Education and Jewish Life. She also served two
years as Executive Vice President. 

Susan Fox VICE PRESIDENT, THRIFT SHOP 
Susan is honored to continue as VP of the Thrift Shop. She began her involvement with NCJW by chairing 
the Cell Phone project and volunteering at the Back 2 School Store. After her retirement as an elementary school teacher, she 
joined the board and quickly became involved with a variety of committees. Susan has earned the Emerging Leader Award, and 
this year will be honored with the Hannah G Solomon Award. Susan will also assume the job as webmaster and Co-Chair of the 
Back 2 School Store. She has found this volunteer work to be extremely rewarding with the added benefit of working side by 
side with the dedicated, energetic members of our board. Susan and her husband Shelly are proud of their sons Jeff and Elliot, 
daughters-in-laws Amy and Michelle, and love being the grandparents of Freddie, Juliana, and Ezra.  

Myra Garber VICE PRESIDENT, ADVOCACY
Myra is the immediate Past President of the Section, serving for three years. Shortly after taking the office, the Covid-19 pandemic 
reared its ugly head. Myra transitioned our section to remain viable, learning about conducting Zoom meetings, reaching out to 
not only the Board of Directors, but to all of our members. She spearheaded many programs, forums and lectures, providing the 
introduction and technology to contact all. A member for more than ten years, her history of leadership at our section includes
being Executive Vice President, Emerging Leader in 2017, and Vice President of Education and of Membership. Myra has run 
book discussions, health forums, by-laws and policy reviews. She’s been an avid participant in the Back 2 School Store program,
Women’s Center committee and an activist in Advocacy, attending many Washington Institutes, NCJW Conventions, and rallies 
for reproductive and voting rights. A former Reading and English teacher, treasurer of her teachers’ union and Vice President of 
her retiree group, she knows that one must give back. Her husband, daughter, son and daughter-in-law and three grandchildren 
also understand the idea of service to one’s community. As Vice President of Advocacy, Myra will work for the causes that NCJW, its members and advocates 
believe in - reproductive justice, fighting antisemitism and all forms of hate, racism, sexism and ageism. Myra hopes to inspire all of our members to work 
with her to protect the rights of women everywhere, and believes that the more people who join, participate, and attend Peninsula Section functions as 
we leave the isolation of Covid, the stronger we will be. 

NCJW Peninsula Section Officers 2023–24

The Installation of Officers and Board of Directors for the 2023-2024 club year will be on Tuesday, June 13, 2023,  
at noon at Hewlett-East Rockaway Jewish Centre. For an invitation, please call the office at 516-569-3660.
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Arlene Gewanter VICE PRESIDENT, FUNDRAISING  
Arlene held the position of Membership VP for the past two years, and will move on to become VP of Fund Raising for our 
section. During that time, Arlene was on the Board of CALE, and will continue to be actively involved in their programs. Before
retiring, Arlene owned her own office furniture business. At this time, she participates weekly, in the Bill Paying Program for the 
Town of Hempstead. Arlene is actively involved in helping seniors to pay their bills. Part of her responsibilities is checking in to 
see if there are any problems and to refer to the appropriate agency. Arlene enjoys spending time with 
her son, David and his wife Antoinette. Of course her two grandsons, Marc and Eric always make it a 
wonderful time. Lastly, our incoming VP of Fundraising is completely devoted to her dog, Snickers! 

Brenda Raden VICE PRESIDENT, MEMBERSHIP
Brenda Raden is honored to accept the position of Membership Vice President. Her involvement in NCJW began pre-Covid 
when she met Susan Schwarz who told her about volunteering at #2 School assisting teachers in the classroom. Brenda was inter-
ested and joined NCJW Peninsula Section. This led to member outreach, getting more involved, and now to VP of Membership. 

Carole Tolkin VICE PRESIDENT, EDUCATION AND JEWISH AFFAIRS  
I’m honored to assume the position of Education and Jewish Affairs Vice President. I have been involved in Peninsula Section for
many years and have held many positions. On the personal side, I enjoy my blended family of six children and their spouses, and
15 grandchildren, three of whom live in The Netherlands. I am blessed with a full life, and part of that blessing is being a member 
of NCJW, Peninsula Section. 

Judi Braverman RECORDING SECRETARY
Judi joined NCJW Evening Branch in the 1970’s. She volunteered in the Preschool Vision Screening and 

ESL programs and served on the Evening Branch Board. When her children were young, she was an active PTA Board member, 
holding many positions, including the presidency of the Woodmere Middle School PTA. In 2013, she organized a Temple 
AmEchad mission to Cuba to bring medical supplies to Jewish communities there  Upon retiring as an ESL teacher, she rejoined 
NCJW Peninsula Section and received the Emerging Leader Award in 2015. She has chaired numerous committees and held 
many positions on the Board, including lecture series chair, nominating committee chair, vice president of membership and mar-
keting, coordinator of community services, and president. She enjoys sailing, traveling, reading, walking on the Long Beach board-
walk, and especially being with her husband, children and grandchildren. 

Natalie Zeiger RECORDING SECRETARY
Natalie had been Membership Coordinator this past year, and has accepted this new position for the coming year. She has been 
an involved and enthusiastic member of NCJW. In the past, she was Membership VP, and has been extremely involved in the 
B2SS. She has been our NCJW representative to the Joint Women’s Seder. This year she became the chair of the steering Com-
mittee for the B2SS and will be on the Nominating Committee for the 2024-2025 slate of officers. Natalie was honored with the 
Emerging Leader award in 2016. She approaches each event with creativity and a “how can we make it a bit better” attitude. She 
looks forward to the new title of Recording Secretary and hopes to renew her writing skills this Fall! Natalie enjoys walking, yoga, 
movies, book discussions and time with her friends, her two children Lisa and Steve, their spouses Rich and Tali and moments 
with her four grandsons, Jacob, Aaron, Jordan and Noah. 

Jaclyn Feldman CORRESPONDING SECRETARY
Jaclyn assumes the position of Corresponding Secretary. She is a life member of NCJW and was VP of Education and Jewish 
Affairs, chair of our Lecture Series and headed up our Programs. Jaclyn has three children; four grandchildren, is divorced and 
has been with her partner for 42 years. She taught ballroom dancing at Fred Astaire and Arthur Murray while in college was a L.I. 
and NYC schoolteacher becoming a reading specialist with her second masters. Was employed and then self employed as a sales 
rep for tabletop, cards, wedding favors and gourmet food. Jaclyn is on the boards of Temple Emanuel-El Long Beach, Long Beach 
Art League and member of Village Art League, National Art League, Tri County Artists, Art League of L.I. and a volunteer at the
Long Beach Soup Kitchen and Temple Emanu-El Long Beach in an effort to give back for all my blessings. 

NCJW Peninsula Section Officers 2023–24, Continued
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Myra Cohen MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY
Myra Cohen will continue as Membership Secretary. She has also worked on our Reproductive Rights Campaign. Myra Cohen 
has recently become a life member of Peninsula Section. Myra has lived in Long Beach for 45 years. She is a retired Social Worker. 
Before retirement, Myra worked at Long Island Jewish Valley Stream Hospital as Director of Volunteer Services. She has a son 
and a daughter and 2 granddaughters who are the sunshine of her world. “I am totally enjoying my work with National Council 
of Jewish Women and look forward to another productive year.” 

Sally Telias FINANCIAL COORDINATOR/TREASURER
Sally continues as Financial Coordinator and Treasurer for 2023-24. She chairs the Finance and Budget Committees and serves 
on the Personnel Practices and Thrift Shop Advisory Committees. A licensed CPA, she has been able to guide the Section on 
many important financial and management decisions. Sally served as Co-President of Peninsula Section and chaired various com-
mittees and campaigns including Nominating, Bylaws, Founder’s Day, Installation, Dinner Dance and Benchmark. She also served 
on various committees including Volunteer Recognition, Health Forum, Website and Visual Presentations. Sally received the 
Emerging Leader Award in 2003 and the Hannah G. Solomon Award in 2012. Professionally Sally has been Chief Financial Officer 
at Kirby McInerney LLP (a NYC law firm) for 31 years. She and her husband Henry have 2 children, Elizabeth & Michael and an 
adored dog, Mandi. 
  

Abby Fox ASSISTANT TREASURER
Abby continues to serve as the Assistant Treasurer as well as the Bulletin Editor. Abby is Chair of the Personnel Practices Committee 
and sits on the Thrift Shop Advisory Committee. Abby shared the Presidency for five terms, and has served as VP of the Thrift 
Shop, Membership and Public Relations. Through the years, she has held numerous positions, volunteered for many services and 
attended several national events. Abby received the Hannah G. Solomon award and the Long Island Sections “Women Who 
Make A Difference” award. “NCJW continues to enrich my life in so many ways and provides me with the opportunity to always 
learn something new. I am proud of the work we do and the mission we strive to meet. I am fortunate to have grown up with 
NCJW and proud that through NCJW, my children, Lindsay and Dylan, have learned the importance of volunteerism, advocacy, 
community service, philanthropy and education”. 

Judy Novet ASSISTANT TREASURER    
Judy Novet is long time Life Member of Peninsula Section. She currently is an Assistant Treasurer and a co-chair of Child Recruit-
ment for the Back 2 School Store. She has also served as Campership chairperson. Judy grew up in East Rockaway and is a graduate 
of Lynbrook High School and Tufts University where she was a dual major, earning a BS in Computational Math and in Child 
Study. She lives in Massapequa with her husband, Matthew. They have three sons. Judy was raised in a home that valued community 
service. Both of her parents were role models. She learned about NCJW from her mother, Joan Steingart, who held many lead-
ership positions within Peninsula Section over four decades. Judy was recognized as a Woman of Distinction in 2018 by the Town 
of Oyster Bay for her volunteerism. She is president of the Young People’s Cultural Arts Workshop of Massapequa, a non-profit 
which offers enrichment classes to children. She Is active at Temple B’nai Torah of Wantagh, currently serving as the Sisterhood
Treasurer after stints on the temple Board and as chairperson of Religious Education. 

NCJW Peninsula Section Officers 2023–24, Continued

We Had Some Big Winners This Year!
Thank you to all who entered our Calendar Game and our Cash Raffle. 

Calendar Game Winners                               Cash Raffle Winners 
1st place winner $54 – Susan Schwarz          1st place $300 – Carole Schrager  
2nd place winner $36 – Pnina Knopf            2nd place $200 – Marlene London  
3rd place winner $18 – Judy Mintz                3rd place $100 – Helen Pollack 

Thank you to those who choose to ‘pay it forward’ and gave some or all of their winnings 
back to NCJW. If you missed out, you can try again next year!! Remember, when you  
participate in our events, you help make a difference. NCJW Peninsula Section needs  
your support to continue enhancing our community.

Congrats 
Winners!



u TUESDAY, MAY 2 
Game Day 
The Atrium 
at Sunny Atlantic Beach Club 
11:30 am – 3:30 pm

u WEDNESDAY, MAY 17 
Book Club: Klara and the Sun 
Location TBA 
1:30 pm 
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Calendar of Events 

JUNE

You can click on event items below for more information in this Bulletin. 

Tributes

SILVER ALL OCCASION 
FUND

In Memory of: 
Robert Isenstein, beloved uncle  
of Myra Garber 

Ellen Pickus 
Brad Fritz, beloved husband of 
Barbara Fritz 

Pnina Knopf 

BLUE ALL OCCASION FUND 

In Memory of: 
Esther, beloved sister of  
Rosy & Lowell Eagle 

Natalie Zeiger 
Lori Yaspan, beloved  
daughter-in-law of Babs Yaspan 

Fran Denny 
Beloved brother-in-law of  
Harriet Rubenstein 

Fran Denny 
Renee Fischer 

In Honor of: 
Sylvia & Burt Fisher, thank you for 
a lovely afternoon 

Patty Greenfield 
Judy Bernstein, on your grandson 
David’s Bar Mitzvah 

Fran Denny 
Jackie Fetner, on your grand-
daughter Alexandria’s Bat Mitzvah 

Renee Fischer 

ALL OCCASION FUND 

In Memory of: 
Lori Yaspan, beloved  
daughter-in-law of Babs Yaspan 

Bonnie Sperry 
In Honor of: 
Margie & Michael Feit, on the  
birth of your granddaughter  
Lillian Sofia 

Bonnie Sperry 
Leslie Redler-Cohen, on the  
engagement of your daughter 
Lindsey to Jordan 

Bonnie Sperry 

ISRAEL GRANTING  
PROGRAM FUND 

In Memory of: 
Lori Yaspan, beloved  
daughter-in-law of Babs Yaspan 

Adrienne & Arthur Singer 
Jerry, beloved husband of  
Marion Rosenberg 

Joan Butwin 
Beloved son of Lynn Borislow 

Joan Butwin 
Adrienne & Arthur Singer 

In Honor of: 
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Rand, on your 
grandsons’ Bat Mitzvah 

Adrienne & Arthur Singer

To Purchase NCJW Tribute Cards 
Making a donation is a meaningful way to celebrate a special occasion or a 
thoughtful way to let someone know you are thinking of them. Cards can 
be purchased by contacting our office at 516-569-3660 or by going to 
www.ncjwpeninsula.org/tribute/. 

January 24, 2023 – April 3, 2023

u THURSDAY, JUNE 8 
Founder’s Day Luncheon 
The Atrium 
at Sunny Atlantic Beach Club 
11:30 am 

u TUESDAY, JUNE 13 
Installation of Officers  
and Board Members 
Hewlett-East Rockaway Jewish Centre 
12:00 pm 

MAY

“Klara and the Sun”  
by Kazuo Ishiguro    
u WEDNESDAY, MAY 17 
1:30 PM 
From Nobel Prize-winning author 
Kazuo Ishiguro, Klara and the Sun
is a thrilling book that offers a look 
at our changing world through the 
eyes of an unforgettable narrator. 
What does it mean to be human? 
What does it mean to have a self? 
How much of that self can we give 
to others? 

This lovely afternoon will be held outdoors at a private 
residence. Light refreshments will be served. 

Facilitator: Barbara Sklar 

Reservation details 
u  Members: $20 / Non-members: $25 
u  Please send your check payable to:  
     NCJW Peninsula Section  
     342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559  
u  Reservations due by May 9 (Space is limited)

Book Review

Save the Date 

Long Island 
Sections Luncheon
Wednesday, Sept. 20, 2023 

Temple Avodah 

Honoring
Renee Fischer 
Myra Garber 

Sophia Gilleeny 
Benjamin Tsukerman

https://www.ncjwpeninsula.org/tribute/
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NCJW Peninsula Section  
342 Central Avenue, Lawrence, NY 11559 

Phone: 516-569-3660 
Fax: 516-569-3634 

Email: office@ncjwpeninsula.org 
www.ncjwpeninsula.org 

DONATE  
AND SHOP AT  

OUR  
THRIFT STORE

STAY  
ENGAGED

ENJOY  
OUR  

EVENTS
VOLUNTEER

Renew Yo� Memb�ship 

Thank you for your support and loyalty to  
National Council of Jewish Women (NCW) Peninsula Section. 

Now is the time to renew your membership for the 2023–24 program year. 

$60 Annual Membership 
To renew go to www.ncjwpeninsula.org/get-involved/join/

http://www.ncjwpeninsula.org/get-involved/join/



